
There have been many changes this year in the
Southern Preschool Program.  We are now a
program run by Southern Public Schools and
have changed our name to The Little Raiders

Preschool.  The three-year-old program
remains in its same location across from the

elementary, however the four-year-old program
has moved into the elementary building.  The

teachers are excited for the opportunity for
more collaboration between preschool and

elementary staff.  We have had a great start to
the year and the students are adapting well to

their new classrooms.
 

Preschool

Community Outreach

Southern Public Schools Gets
a Facelift

The new bleacher project updates the
previous bleachers that had been in
use since the 1960s.  

Sapp Benefit
When: Sunday Oct 13th from 11:00am
-2:00pm 
Where: Wymore Community Center
Join us for Soup and Dessert. Free will
offering, Silent Auction, and Raffle
Drawing for a two-night stay at Embassy
Suites in Omaha’s Old Market and a
meal voucher for your stay. Please send
Silent Auction Donations to Larry and
Darcie Schmidt (6114 E Sycamore Rd,
Wymore, NE 68466)

Southern Spotlight

Let Us Know
Do you know of a Southern student who has
gone above and beyond for our community?
We would love to recognize them for their
hard work and positive impact right here on
the next Southern Spotlight. PLEASE let us
know more about the community service
projects, coaching/leadership opportunities,
clubs, and organizations that our students of
all ages participate in outside of school. If
you know of an opportunity in the
community that our kids can be involved in?
Let us know

For more information go to:
www.southernspublicschools.org

When: Saturday Oct. 26 at 8:30am-
12:00pm
Where: Wymore Country Club
5K, 10K, and 1 Mile Proceeds to benefit
youth in the area -specifically including the
McCandless Park Project

Follow us on:
Twitter

@SHSRaiders1

@southernpublicschools
Follow us on: Facebook

Updated Gym Floor Design (Replaced
the 1990s Gym Floor Design)Thank
you to all of the sponsors for your
generous donation to Southern
students.

Jordan Murphy Memorial Run

Contact the Southern Steering Committee
at the High School 

(Attn: Dr. Chris Prososki) 402.645.3326


